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We are so excited to open up the BCAC Rink #2 and we’re SO close! 
But we’d like your help. Please consider making a pledge towards the new rink. 

See more pictures online!

Mark your Calendars! The Spring Ox Showdown has been 
RESCHEDULED FOR THIS FALL! 

It will feature a scrimmage, followed by a draft for parity, 
then a series of games for Mites and Squirts.  

OCTOBER 9-11, 2020

All proceeds benefit BYHA 

Watch for more information at
bemidjiyouthhockey.org

SHOWDOWNAF OX
SPRING 

Donations are being accepted for the final phase of construction now. For questions or to make a pledge, please contact:
Dale Thompson, BCAC President 218.556.9311 dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com or Courtney Aitken-Gifford 218.368.1367

THE BCA RINK #2...

https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/page/show/5369827-bca-news
https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/photo_gallery/show/2699381#2
https://cdn4.sportngin.com/attachments/document/52d3-1712565/Pledge_Form.pdf
https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/
mailto:dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com

